
From: Maureen Hilyard  
Date: 14 April 2022  
To: Theresa Swinehart   
Subject: [Ext] Re: “Please Provide Input: Potential Deferral of Your Upcoming Organizational 
Review”  
 
Dear Theresa, 
  
A quick consultation with the Senior Leadership Team has resulted in a decision to defer the 
organisational review of At-Large currently proposed for June 2023 to a much later date. We 
have undertaken several changes since our last review as part of our own continuous 
improvement processes and another in the first year of a new Chair would not be seen as 
convenient. We would appreciate it if the new Chair could be part of the planning of the new 
round of reviews. Many thanks for allowing us this consideration.  
 
Regards  
Maureen  
 
--  
_____________________ 
Maureen Hilyard 
ALAC Chair 


